Great Salt Lake City  Jan. 26. 1852

To Asahel Perry and the High Council of Provo
Dear Brethren

Above I send you copy of a letter that I have sent to Capt. James Pace of Payson and in addition, I would advise you to hold on for the Present and not let your feelings be carried away, by trivial cases of difficulty among the brethren.  I hope you will he able to settle your difficulties, without having to resort to the last tribunal in the Church--                                              and remain yours, in the #onds of the #ospel of Peace.
Brigham Young
[bookmark: _GoBack]
